

## **Third Grade Study Skills Camp**

Dear 2nd grade parents,

It is hard to believe that the school year is close to an end. I know your students have worked very hard this year. As we begin to prepare for the closing of the school year, I would like to fill you in on a program I will be offering this summer. We are calling it "Third Grade Study Skills Camp." During the month of June (Tuesdays and Thursdays), I will be offering students an opportunity to continue working on study skills as they prepare for 3rd grade.

It will include a **Math Club** to review material covered this year in second grade. We will also work on the Summer Math packet together. The packet is a requirement for 3rd grade. The packet will be turned in at the beginning of the school year and will count as a grade.

In addition to Math Club, I am also going to offer a **Book Club**. We will read and discuss story elements of the summer reading book required for 3<sup>rd</sup> grade, <u>Sarah</u>, <u>Plain and Tall</u>. Each student will need a copy of the book for class each day. Various activities will be incorporated to go along with the book. We will work on character analysis, identifying story elements, and incorporate story maps. Some chapters may be assigned for homework. This will help us to analyze and get through our book within a timely fashion.

We will complete the summer comprehension packet that will be assigned to go with the book.

I feel this is a great way to keep the kids busy and thinking during the summer. If you think your son/daughter might be interested, please fill out the attached form and return as soon as possible. Space will be limited. I am only going to accept a total of 15 students. However, we will need at least 6 students to make the class.

The fee for Third Grade Study Skills Camp will be \$400 for eight sessions beginning June 6, 2023, and ending June 29, 2023. This fee is lower than the actual cost of our \$30/hr. tutoring fee at SHCS. All checks should be made payable to me, Debye Jo Welch. We will meet on Tuesdays and Thursdays, from 9:00-11:00. Students will be allowed to bring a mid-morning snack and drink. I look forward to continuing the learning process with your kids as they transition to 3rd grade.

Please return this form no later than May 8, 2023. Payment should be made by May 15th. You will receive more information and a study guide the last week of school.

Blessings,	
Mrs. Welch	
Third Grade Teacher	
	Third Grade Study Skills Camp
Student Name	
Parent Name	
Parent email:	
Parent phone number:	
Allergies:	